BLP Agenda for September 24, 2013 
Time:  3-4:30 p.m.
Location:  Univ. Hall 449

Present:  Staci Beavers, Linda Holt, Janet Powell, Mike Schroder, Pat Stall, Wayne Veres, Kathleen Watson, Hua Yi

Minutes:  The Minutes from September 17, 2013 were approved.

Chair’s Report:  We have new information on the BIOL P-form and will have a draft report for members' approval next week; we hope to get KINE's new P-form next week as well.
Discussion Items:  
A-form for Speech Language Pathology (M.S., CEHHS):  We voted unanimously to recommend that this program, a master's level program to be offered through Extended Learning, be added to the University Academic Master Plan (UAMP).  The program is currently being offered as an option for the M.A. in Education, and it will be moved to the School of Health Sciences & Human Services (still in CEHHS).
FY 2013/14 Budget Allocations:  Staci forwarded the Provost's reply regarding her questions about the FY budget.  UBC will be discussing this year's allocations at its first meeting, and the Provost agreed to share the AA units' allocations in tabular form (but not the actual allocation letters). 
Restructuring proposal:  The Senate officers will not forward our current document to the Senate; we were asked to come up with something different or provide a clear rationale as to why we couldn't do so.  We made more adjustments to the draft and deleted some of the accompanying resolution's language, but we agreed that the "Principles" section should remain and that the "Recommended Process" section should include the flow charts simply as examples.
